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Date: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 
Time: 9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Location: Virtual Meeting 
Details to follow 

   

 

This Idaho Workforce Development Council Quarterly Council Meeting will be held virtually. 

For Logistical Information: 
Denise Hill, Idaho Workforce Development Council 
Phone: (208) 488-7567 
Email: denise.hill@wdc.idaho.gov 
 

About the Workforce Development Council: 
Wendi Secrist, Idaho Workforce Development Council 
Phone: (208) 488-7561 
Email: wendi.secrist@wdc.idaho.gov 

 

 

Reasonable Accommodations for Persons with Disabilities: Please send requests three days prior to the 
meeting to Denise Hill, Idaho Workforce Development Council, 208-488-7567, or 
denise.hill@wdc.idaho.gov. 
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